
 

Oneida Little League 

Sponsorship – 2022 
Program Contacts: 

Dean Stoker dtstoker@twcny.rr.com 

Steve Bertella sbhunter2000@aol.com 

 

 

Dear OLL Supporter, 

 

Oneida Little League believes in the power of youth baseball and softball to teach life lessons 

that build stronger communities and individuals. The 2021 Oneida Little League season was 

another year of continued commitment to developing skills both on and off the field for 

children in our community. 
 

As a non-profit organization fully facilitated by volunteers, support from the community and 

local businesses are vital to the league’s success. Sponsor donations last year helped us 

complete some much-needed improvements to our fields and facilities, as well as purchase 

uniforms and equipment for each of the teams. 
 

The 2022 little league season is almost here, and we are reaching out to ask for your help to 

continue to provide safe and fun environment for the youth of our community through 

baseball and softball.  Below are the sponsorship options that we hope you consider. 
 

- Banner Sponsor - $200  
o 3’x 5’ vinyl banner with your business name or logo proudly displayed along one of our 3 

primary fields 

o Business name or logo on our website 

o Business recognition through postings or mailings from our social media accounts 

- Team Sponsor - $500 (Number of teams are determined by the number of players registered) 
o Your business name on the team shirts 

o 3’x 5’ vinyl banner with your business name or logo proudly displayed along one of our 3 

primary fields 

o Business name or logo on our website  

o Postings or mailings from our social media accounts as recognition of your generosity 

o Team picture and thank you letter 

- Scoreboard Sponsor - Pricing and availability upon request 
 

To secure your sponsorship, please complete the attached form and make checks payable to 

Oneida Little League and return before March 20th, 2022.  We appreciate your willingness 

to donate and support the youth of our community.  Please feel free to contact us if you have 

any questions or comments.   

 

Thank you in advance for your support, 

 

Dean Stoker 

President, Oneida Little League 
 

Please Make Checks Payable to: Oneida Little League 

Mail to: P.O. Box 661 

Tax ID Number available upon request:   
 

Oneida Little League Thanks you for your support!!  Visit our website at www.Oneidalittleleague.com 

http://www.oneidalittleleague.com/

